
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1722/23-24                                        07.11.2023 

 

 
CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Please be informed that the students can come in decent casual dress 

on Tuesday, 14th November 2023 on the occasion of Children’s Day. 

 

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


